From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: April-20-15 2:30 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Just how much do you think the middleman can continue to pay for hydro. Every time there 1s a
problem, a request is made to the board and ultimately passed along to the middleman. Fix the
mess at Hydro One before taxing us again. Wynn Govt is a joke and ultimately you continue to
give her what she asks for without due consideration for the taxpayer. We cannot take any more
hikes. We live in a country that needs heat in the winter time in order to survive. People in the
north are going hungry and losing their homes due to the hydro bill alone. Enough is enough.
Start working for the people of this Province and listen to our pleas. Hydro is a Necessity in this
country and should be affordable for one and all. (More reasons for industry to move out of
Province). By the way, I am a Senior and my pension for a year is what Hydro workers and
office staff make in a month and my cost of living bonus was $1.00 a month. Too bad we cant
defer our hydro bills!

Name: Margaret Seed
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Fax: 0

Company: Retired





